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The 41st Session of the UPR Working Group
[bookmark: _Hlk117588293]Review of the Kingdom of Morocco, 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Mr.  President

The delegation of the Republic of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of  Morocco, and thanks them for the presentation of the National Report.
My delegation congratulates the Kingdom of Morocco on continuously combatting trafficking in persons through actions taken in implementing Act No. 27-14 on Combating Trafficking in Persons.
South Sudan recommends  the following: 

1- Redoubling efforts to continue to formulate and implement public policies aimed at the promotion and protection of human rights, particularly those of specific groups such as children, persons with disabilities, migrants, and asylum-seekers.

2- To continue its commitment to guaranteeing the right to education, without discrimination, for the children of migrants and refugees and also to continue supporting Children of migrants and refugees to have benefited from social support programmes,

We wish the Kingdom of Morocco, all the best and a successful review. 
I thank you 
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